
Thursday 10th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,       
 
 
The Leaving Cert Orals will take place from Saturday the 12th of April through to Thursday 
the 17th of April.  
 
 
Please read through the following information in relation to the oral examinations: 
 

Saturday Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 
Portuguese Italian Irish + Polish Irish Irish, Spanish, 

French, 
Russian 

Spanish + 
German 

 

• Orals run from Saturday through to Thursday. (Timetable available on Teams and a 

printout will also be placed in the front hall) 

• On the day of the exam, students must arrive 30 minutes before their allocated slot to 

ensure that they make it on time for their oral exam. (Times can run quick or slow 

depending on the examiner) 

• Upon arrival, students must sign in in room 205. Students may study here until their 

slot. 

• Anyone who is getting School Transport and does not have a lift to the school on the 

day of their exam can avail of a taxi service via the school. If this is the case, let Ms 

Evans know by Thursday. 

• It is advised to wear the school uniform 

• If there is illness or bereavement, phone the school number provided (0873286276) 

and follow with an email to (jessicamfearon@msletb.ie) and CC Ms Evans to let us 

know.  

Kind regards, 

 

mailto:jessicamfearon@msletb.ie

